
 

 

14th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Multisports and Girls’ Football 
Booking Information for Summer Term 

 
We are pleased to announce that bookings for our Multisports and Girls’ Football will open in 
one week, on Monday 21st March. You will receive an email with the Google Form to book a 
place on the day. 
 
Bookings will remain open for one week and close on Monday 28th March at the end of the day. 
 
The clubs we have on offer are: 
 

• Multisports Y1-Y2 on Mondays with Kieran 

• Multisports Y3-Y4 on Tuesdays with Kieran 

• Multisports Y5-Y6 on Wednesdays with Kieran 

• Girls’ Football Y5-Y6 on Thursdays with Kieran 

 
Our internal sports clubs run on a half-termly basis. Clubs for next term will run from w.c. 
Monday 25th April to w.c. Monday 23rd May. There is no charge for these clubs. 
 
Our new booking system is still in place. Places will still be allocated on a first come, first serve 
basis; however, priority will be given to anyone currently on the waiting list. If you are 
currently on the waiting list and wish for your child to attend next term, please 
ensure you fill out the new form as you will not automatically be offered a place. A 
new waiting list will then be created for the following term and any children who did not get a 
place previously will be rolled up. 
 
Further information about Netbusters and Dance Academy will follow in due course. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kieran Bentley 
Sports Coach 


